
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

2nd February 2021 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents of Year 5 and 6, 
 
This term we have a Schools Direct teaching student, Katrina Stanton, placed 
with us in Class 9 until Easter. 
 
Teacher training is still in place so we are working closely with Miss Stanton 
to give her as many opportunities as possible, given the restrictions in place.  
 
She will be working with the children in school in the Year 5 and 6 bubble and 
supporting Mr Rogers and Miss Platts with preparing some online lessons, 
under their close supervision. There may be times when the children receive 
feedback on Google Classroom from Miss Stanton, which is forming part of 
her training. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Vicky Hearson 
 
Deputy Head and SENDCo 
v.hearson@ebor.academy 
 


